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liutchinson Area Vocational License No. 22-15554-01
Technical Institute

ATTN: Robert S. Brostrom
Radiation Safety Officer

200 Century Avenue
liutchinson, MN 55350

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letter dated February 5,1981, regarding the apparent
radiation exposure received by two of your students during the fourth
quarter of 1980.

We have no further questions at this time. We will review this matter
during a future inspection.

Sincerely,

W. L. Fisher, Acting Chief
fuel Facility and Materials

Safety Branch
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